
Regional Training Centre, Bengaluru 

No. RTC/Bangalore/Empanelled/2021-22  Dated: 29.06.2021 
 

 
 

Subject: Empanelment of retired IAAD officers as expert faculty  

Sir/Madam, 

RTC Bengaluru caters to the capacity building requirements of nine offices of Indian Audit & 

Accounts Department located in Bengaluru and Hubli. As per the headquarters’ circular No. 7/2021 

- No. 7/F-42/Trg. Div/2020, dated 15 April 2021, a database has to be created for empanelment of 

IAAD (Sr.AOs/GOs/IA&AS) officers as expert faculty who have retired within last 5 years and 

interested to be guest faculties. 

In this regard, applications are invited from retired Senior Audit Officers/Group Officers/IA&AS 

Officers who are interested in being empanelled as Expert/Guest faculty. 

Willing officers are requested to forward applications to rtcbangalore@cag.gov.in, so as to reach 

RTC Bengaluru at the earliest 

 

This issues with the approval of Principal Director of Audit (Central), Bengaluru. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

                                                                     -sd- 

Sr.Administrative Officer/RTC Bengaluru 
 



BIO DATA 
 
 
 

Name in full 
 

Permanent Address 
 

Present Address 
 

Date of Birth 
 

Educational qualification 
 

Date of  Retirement from IA & AD 
 

Designation last held 
 

IAAS Officer/IAAD Officer 
 

Contact mobile/landline number 
 

Details of working experience 
 

Area of Expertise 
 

Any other relevant details 
 

 

 


